
 

Emmeline Pankhurst Autumn 

Newsletter  

Welcome to Year 2! 

Welcome from your class teacher, Mr Devanney and your teaching assistant, Miss Sait. We are so excited to welcome the children back to 

CVPS and we can’t wait to watch them progress in Year 2. Our class name is Emmeline Pankhurst. Over the term we will learn more about 

Emmeline and why she is an important figure in history.  
Our topic for this term is ‘Adventures in the City.’ We will be learning about the history of our city. This will include when Bradford became 

a city, what it looks like on a map, and how it has changed over the last 100 years. Also, we focus on some important individuals and their 

lives in the history of Clayton and the city of Bradford. One person we focus on during our art topic is David Hockney and how his art styles 

have had an influence on the city. You could continue learning at home by researching the city of Bradford and how it has changed e.g. 

looking at old pictures and learning about the lives of significant people. 
For more information, please see the school website for the Medium Term Plan. 

 
 

Key Dates 
8.9.23 – Open morning for parents 
3.10.23 – Individual class photos 
16.10.23 – Bike ability (Year 6) 
18.10.23 – Parents Evening 
20.10.23 – End of half term 
31.10.23 – School re-opens 

 
 

Family Breakfast Dates 

7.9.23 – Meet the teacher (family breakfast) 
21.9.23 – Timestables launch (family breakfast) 
5.10.23 – Handwriting (family breakfast) 
19.10.23 – Black History Month (family breakfast) 
 
 

 

 

Water Bottles 
Please ensure your child has a named water 

bottle that is filled with water every 

morning. Your child will be able to access 

their drink at multiple times throughout the 

day. Your child will need to bring their 

bottle home each evening and the bottle 

cleaned. Staff will remind children each day 

to take bottles home.  
 

Reading 
Children should read at home at least 3 times 

a week. Please log each time your child reads 

on Boom reader. If you lose your login, please 

speak to the class teacher who can provide 

your child’s details. Your child will bring 

their new reading book home on a Friday and 

must return it to school the next Tuesday. 

If you lose your Go read login, please speak to 

the class teacher who will be able to provide 

your child’s details. 

 

Book Bags and Personal Belongings  
Children can bring a bag to school to bring 

home letters, uniform and other important 

pieces of information. We ask that all 

personal belongings remain at home. 

Children do not need to bring any 

equipment from home. However, they 

must bring their bag with them every 

Tuesday and Friday to have their book 

changed. 
 

PE 
Year 2 will be doing PE on Tuesday afternoons. Your child should come to school in their PE kit on this day to avoid getting 

changed at school. They will need the correct coloured house T-shirt and black shorts. As we will be aiming to do PE lessons 

outside, your child can also wear a plain black hoody, black track suit bottoms and trainers. Children will not leave their PE kit 

at school. 
 

Library 
Year 2 will change library books every Friday so please ensure books are returned to school on this day. 

 


